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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Leith Approaches Dredge Operations 

 

Mariners are advised commencing on or around the 14th October 2025, dredging operations shall 
commence in Leith Approaches and Leith Roads for approximately 7 days. 
 
These activities will be carried out by the dredger “Magnor” assisted by tug “Union Topaz” and the 
split hopper barge “Terraferre 501” assisted by tug “Union Onyx”. 
 
Crew change operations will be carried out by the vessel “Seahunter” operating out of Granton 
Harbour and survey works by the survey vessel “Aramis” operating out of Port Edgar Marina. 
 
During all dredging operations the dredger will display shapes and lights as required by International 

and local regulations, will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will maintain a 

listening watch on VHF Channel 71, 12 and 16. 

 

 
 

Status of previously published notices:  
 

Nos 19, 36, 48, 64, 68, 70, 78, 87, 90, 98, 109, 113, 115, 116, 118 and 119 of 2025 remain in 

force. 

 
 

Issued by:  

Michael Gibson 

 

Marine Manager – Leith & Granton 

 

 


